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tir, Charles Komanoff i
475 Park Avenue South |
3Znd Floor :
iHew York, Hew York 10010 s
I
Dear ir. Komanoff: l',
This 1s in reply to jyour July 5, 1979 letter reguesting copies of the !
generic reports whick are being developed as part of our T/I-2 relacod
studies on operating rcactors.
Enclosed is a copy of the Bi4W generic study (NUREG-0560). 1 will attempt :
to assure that a copy of the forthcoming reports on , C-E, and GE reports -
are sent to you when these reports are completed, but, if all else fails, the "
reports will be available this Fall from the Natfonal Technical Information P
L} \."
Service, Springfield, Virginfa 22161. J—
Thank you for your interest, f
Originel signed byY
C. J. Heltemes, Jr., Chief ——
Standardization Branch La
Division of Project anagement s
P
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NUREG - 0560 :
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SB Rdg 57
SB Chron :,
cc: NRC Distributior. Section, ATTN: C. Rossamondo Sﬁ
P1ease.add the above individual tc the mailing f”
on subject regorts. P
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